Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

SEF 192014

Deborah Salons, Esq.
Lerman Senter PLLC

2000 K St., NW, Suite 600
Washington DC 20006-1809

Re: KMVQ-FM, San Francisco, CA (Fac. ID # 1084)
KCBS(AM), San Francisco, CA (Fac. ID # 9637)
KFRC-FM, San Francisco, CA (Fac. ID # 20897)
KITS(FM), San Francisco, CA (Fac. ID # 18510)
KLLC-FM, San Francisco, CA (Fac. ID # 9624)
KZDG(AM), San Francisco, CA (Fac. ID # 25458)

Dear Ms. Salons:

We have completed our review of the response of CBS Radio KMVQ-FM, Inc., licensee of the
above-noted stations, to the June 10, 2014, random audit letter sent to it in accordance with the
provisions of 47 C.F.R. § 73.2080(f)(4) of the Commission’s Equal Employment Opportunity
(EEO) rules. As aresult of our review, we find that no further action is required. In accordance
with Section 73.3526(e)(10) of the Commission’s rules for commercial stations or Section
73.3527(e)(11) for noncommercial stations, the licensee must place copies of this letter, our
audit letter, and its audit response in the public inspection file of each station. The licensee must
maintain these materials in the files until the next grant of the renewal application, by final order,
of the license for the station to which the file pertains.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, you may call the EEO staff at
(202) 418-1450. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
wis C. Pulley

Assistant Chief, Policy Division
Media Bureau



